
OCTOBER MEMBERS MEETING AND PICNIC 

  

 I would like to thank everyone who came to the October Members Meeting and 

Picnic.  This year we had the meeting first at 12:00 with Robert Grueling, Vice President 

officiating.  Mr. Grueling brought us up to date on many of the new things that had been 

going on with Three Rivers including the improvements that had been made since the 

last meeting in April.  Carol Wacaser gave a short Treasurers report with a large copy of 

a Profit and Loss statement for 2010, that showed were our money was spent for 2010.  

As our Treasurer she will have a current Profit and Loss in the next newsletter that will 

go out in January 2012.  The meeting was ended and prayer was said for the meal to 

follow. 

After that we had a wonderful picnic with boston butt pulled pork and chicken 

barbequed by John Bryant.  Also included with the meal was coleslaw, rolls, buns, 

baked beans by Roxanne and various desserts by the ladies of Three Rivers Estates 

Property Owners.  They are all good cooks and we thank them. 

We also need to thank the men and ladies that came the night before the picnic 

to help set up the tents, the people that came early to help John get things going, John 

for all his help over and beyond his barbeque skills (he makes great tea), the ladies and 

gentlemen who helped set up the tables, helped carry out everything to the food tent, 

and the t-shirts out for Reba to put out to sell, and most of all to the ladies who helped 

serve the meals.   

I would also like to thank Reba for selling the T-Shirts, hats, etc., Perrie for selling 

the tickets and Joan Nano for selling the 50/50 tickets. 

I think everyone had a good time.  We worked together and enjoyed a good meal 

together.  Thank you one and all. 

Carol Wacaser 


